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Next Meeting 
4 Oct at 7:00 PM 
BBQ at 6:00 PM 
 
 
 
The Crow-Mag Flyin was a big success! There 
were 14 planes. Sadly, it was marred by the 

crash of the 1929 Travel Air on takeoff which 
ended the Fly-in. 

 

 
 
 
There were two fly-ins this last month: one at 

Crow-Mag field and one at Hobby Field! Both 
were a great success. Pictures of each are 

shown:  
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Pictures of the Hobby Field Fly-in:  
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Mike Benedict presented Bill Robinet with the Orville and Wilbur 

 Wright Brothers Master Pilot Award the September meeting. 

 

 
 
 
Minutes of meeting  (6 September 06)  
 

The meeting started with our great hamburger/hotdog Bar-B-Q party 
at 6:00. The first order of business was a self-introduction where the mic was 
passed and the members and guests took turns introducing themselves.  
New members George Harvey and Bill Dewey were again present. Welcome 
to you both!  Meeting called to order at 7:05 PM by President Bruce Curtis 
with VP Dave Petersen and Sec./Tres. Randy Stout present. 30 members and 
guests. 

Dave Petersen rose to speak about the EAA Chapter 31 Fly-In and Air 
show that we will be holding on September 9th and 10th. He then asked for 
volunteers for various duties. He reminded all pilots who will be flying Young 
Eagles to have the $1,000,000 insurance in effect. Randy reported that Tim 
Talen will be gone and unable to provide the start of a fly-market for the 
event. 
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President Bruce reminded everyone about the regular breakfast that 
Chapter 31 holds monthly, and the date this month will be 9/10 and will be a 
Young Eagle event in conjunction with the Fly-In and Air Show. 
Ben Hallert gave a quick web cam report. No action yet, but stay tuned. Ben 
is on it! 
  Rusty Bartel again reminded everyone to respond to Shelly’s Auto Gas 
questionnaire (hopefully in a positive way) for Creswell Airport to begin 
handling the stuff, instead of Jet A. 
  Entertainment for the evening consisted of having Mike Benedict from 
the FAA GADO present Bill Robinet with the Orville and Wilbur Wright 
Brothers Master Pilot Award. This award is presented to people who have 
flown for 50 continuous years without any violations or accidents. 
Congratulations Bill! See Saturday’s paper (9-23-06) for a nice note about 
this important event in the City/Region section. 
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20PM 
Respectfully submitted, 
Randy Stout, Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                   For Sale: 

 

 
10" Radial arm saw (Black & Decker); any reasonable offer accepted  
(I just got a 12" sliding Chop Saw)    Phil Writer (541) 935-1170 

 
Cable Chains, never used, fit F-150 Pick Up, Marked: Light TRUCK - RV - 

P/U - VAN; any reasonable offer accepted.    Phil Writer (541) 935-1170 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


